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Thanks to a travel grant by ISPRS to attended ISPRS Technical Commission III Symposium 2018, 

Beijing, China, where I have chaired one technical session and one poster session. Besides that, I 

attended several paper presentation sessions, invited talks and live discussions and questions 

answers. Also attended two days’ business meeting as a member (secretary) of our Working Group 

ICWG III/7: Landuse and Landcover Change Detection with our group Chair Prof. Ammatzia 

Peled and Co- Chair Prof. Yongnian Zeng. Attending ISPRS Technical Commission III 

Symposium 2018, and enjoying the talks, meeting fellow researchers and engaging in interesting 

discussions has been an amazing experience for me and its opens up new avenues for research and 

collaborations. I am looking forward to attend others ISPRS conferences, workshop, symposium 

again in future and keep on learning and engaging with the ISPRS community. Thank you again 

ISPRS for travel grant. 

 

 


